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Sir -re the 303 scheme Stonehenge

It is hard to believe that this international world heritage site could be again threatened by

this scheme.
People from around the world come to see, enjoy and partake of the peaceful majesty of

the site.
To allow this scheme would in my opinion desecrate the site and spoil any ambience.

There is an alternative route already muted and no new thought seems to have been to the
303 scheme, ie carbon emissions, damage to the site.

Jeanne Wareing





